
 04th August 2025 

 The CEO 
 Kenya Network Information Centre 
 CA Centre , Waiyaki Way 
 P.o. Box 14161 00606 
 Nairobi Kenya 

 Appreciation for supporting the AFTLD Secretariat 

 Greetings from the AFTLD Secretariat. 

 On behalf of the Executive Committee and members of AFTLD, we would like to thank the Kenya 
 Network Information Centre and the Communications Authority of Kenya for the provision of office 
 space for the AFTLD Secretariat. Our immense gratitude also goes to you for designing and 
 furnishing the office space. 

 We also appreciate the recurrent support that goes into ensuring that the Secretariat is functional. 

 The ExCom is committed to ensuring that AFTLD continues to support and collaborate with all its 
 members, in mutually beneficial ways. We look forward to future partnerships and collaboration. 

 Yours Sincerely 
 For: AfTLD 

 Eyitayo Iyortim 


